

## ROARING 40°S

## Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing Fellowship

PRESIDENT: JEAN REID

SECRETARY: MARJ. FLAHERTY

PHGNE: 232 7655.

PHONE: 580 3001

CORRESPONDENCE:

34 FERNHILL STREET, GLEN WAVERLEY, 3150.

NEXT DINNER:

WEDNESDAY JULY 8th 1987.

OUR HAPPY BIRTHDAY - APEX 40 IS 14 YEARS OLD.

VENUE:

BOX HILL GOLF CLUB

202 STATION STREET.

BOX HILL.

TIME:

PRE DINNER DRINKS 7.00 P.M. DINNER 7.30 P.M.

COST:

\$13.50 per head plus drinks.

BOOKINGS:

MARJ - 232 7655 BY JULY 4th.

As this is our 14th Birthday - let's have a party - presents for everyone - and a prize for the best PARTY HAT.

By now all the intrepid travellers have returned from up North and we will be looking forward to hearing all about the RORT. Better bring plenty of change for the fines session.

The new National President of Apex 40 is IAN FOSS and the new National Treasurer/Secretary is John Rowe. Both from Marella, W.A.

Joyce and Don Dick are grandparents again - welcome Kathleen Margaret.

If you know of any members who have not been for a long time - give them a ring and invite them to our Birthday Party. The more the merrier - but DON'T FORGET TO BOOK.

SEE YOU ALL AT THE NEXT DINNER

Karj. Bakerry.

MARJ. FLAHERTY.